
October 15, 2012
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

Thank you for praying and supporting the Lord’s ministry  here in the islands. My wife, 
family  and I are very grateful for your kindness and generosity. We pray  the Lord to 
supply all your needs according to His riches in glory by Christ Jesus. 

We are challenged and are praising the Lord for His faithfulness in teaching us, keeping 
us, and working through us to prosper His kingdom. We have 2 new families that moved 
to the Palikir area and have started attending our church. Pray  that they  will grow in the 
Lord and serve Him in our church. 

Continue to pray  for the young men and ladies that are attending the Bible institute in 
Pohnpei. We will be hosting a youth rally during the second week of November’2012.

Pray  for the men in our church for spiritual as well as physical health. Mr. Apolong Jim 
goes to the kidney  dialysis machine every week. Pray  for Kesner Santos (our head 
deacon). It’s been two weeks that he couldn’t come to church because of illness. And 
then for me. I will be going to the Philippines on October 23, 2012 for medical referral. 
Please pray  for me, my  family and the men that will fill in for me (preach for me) while I 
am away  in the Philippines. Also pray  for the cost of the medical expenses that will be 
incurred as result of this trip. My insurance policy  will cover some of my  expenses but 
not all. Pray that the Lord will provide the funds not cover under the insurance policy.

In Christ, 
Sonny Padock
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